From: Dwyer, Nancy C (OGS) Nancy.Dwyer@ogs.ny.gov
Subject: JAF |-4967 Gianna Krey Irr. Trust
Date: April 14, 2022 at 2:05 PM
To: giannakrey@yahoo.com, john hilts mrhilts@erols.com
Cc: Hill, Ralph W (OGS) Ralph.Hill@ogs.ny.gov, Holtzclaw, Elena K (OGS) Elena.Holizclaw@ogs.ny.gov,
cenan.publicnotice @usace.army.mil, Maraglio, Matthew (DOS) Matthew.Maraglio@dos.ny.gov, dec.sm.DEP.R3
DEP.R3@dec.ny.gov

Hello,

Re: Gianna Krey Irrevocable Trust
561 Lawn Terr.
Mamaroneck, NY
Mamaroneck Harbor

The New York State Office of General Services (NYSOGS) has received the Joint Application
d (JAF) for your proposed project to install a new ramp and floating dock and assigned it
project No. 1-4970.

Based on a review of the proposed activities, it has been determined that the activities do
not require a permit from the NYSOGS. Please save this email as proof of determination by
this office of “No Permit Required” since we will not be sending additional correspondence
related to this determination.

Please be aware that this determination does not obviate the need for permits and/or
permissions from other involved agencies.

Thank you for your interest in the Lands Underwater Program which is administered by the
Office of General Services. Should you have any questions, please do not hesitate to
contact me.

Nancy C. Dwyer

Real Estate Specialist

39th Floor, Corning Tower, ESP, Albany, NY 12242
p. (518) 474-2195 | nancy.dwyer@ogs.ny.gov
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